
Ottawa Valley District Girls Hockey Association 

http://www.girlshockey.ca/ 

https://www.facebook.com/ovgirlshockey/about 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The Ottawa Valley District Girls Hockey Association is proudly affiliated  with the Ontario 

Women’s Hockey Association (OWHA). Through this affiliation, our association is also a member 

of the Canadian Hockey Association (CHA), the governing body of Amateur Hockey in Canada.  

We are dedicated to offering girls’ hockey programs from U9-U18, with both House League and 

Competitive Teams composed of players from all over Renfrew County. Our teams play in the 

Eastern Division league of the OWHA, and travel to other cities for tournaments.  

This upcoming season we have eight competitive teams as well as two house league teams, 

with players ranging in age from 8 to 18 years old. The purpose of our Association is not only to 

promote and develop girls’ amateur hockey in Renfrew County, but also to teach important life 

skills. Through hockey, our players learn fundamentals of the game, while developing values of 

teamwork, fair play and perseverance.  

To continue offering these opportunities, we are seeking your support. Your contribution will 

help offset the team costs required for our players to participate in the sport they love - 

covering essentials such as ice time, equipment and tournament fees.  

Every donation, no matter the size, makes a meaningful difference. Your generosity directly 

impacts young athletes by giving them the chance to stay active, build skills, and grow in 

confidence, both on and off the ice. 

Being a non profit association allows us to provide an expense receipt that will be issued for the 

full amount of the sponsorship. 

On behalf of our players, coaches, and families, we sincerely thank you for considering a 

contribution and for being part of our team’s journey. 

Sincerely, 

Colin Etmanski
President 
Ottawa Valley District Girls Hockey Association 
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